
THE BOARD OF THE CHAMBER OF ADVOCATES WILL DISCUSS CASES THAT VIOLATE THE SAFETY OF
LAWYER MEDIA AND ISSUES RELATED TO CONSTITUTIONAL COURT MEMBERS
24.01.2020 18:30

The Board of the Chamber of Advocates will discuss cases
of violation of the safety of communication between
lawyers and other media and as well as recent events
concerning members of the Constitutional Court on
January 29, 2020.
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